
   

Have an extra  

       coat or blanket 

           in your closet? 
 

The Knights of Columbus & Religious Education 

are collecting kids’ and adults’ clean, 
gently used or new coats and blankets. 

 

October 11- 26 

  
Collection boxes will be located  

in the church narthex and Weitzel Hall. 
 
 

The Knights and church family will personally distribute the coats & 
blankets at The Caring Center. 

 

 


